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Dear Dr. Macken, 

I refer to my letter to you of 23~4-03 and the 

acknowledgement by Ann Bosley of the Waste Management License 

department of the Environmental Protection Agency. 

e 

I would be grateful if you could address the issue of particulate matter 

less than 2.5 microns. Our association raised the issue of particulate 

matter less than 2.5 microns with the researchers who compiled the 

Health Research Board, but this was not addressed in their report. 

I would appreciate if you could revert to me directly with your opinion 

on our concerns. 

Thank you for your help. 

With every best wish, I remain, 

* 

Yours sincerely - 

Eli%!!!!!llen~ . 
Irish Doctors Environmental Association 
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